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      NEWSLETTER Term 3, Week 8, 2012 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and families,  as we draw closer to the end of term, please keep in 
mind that we will celebrate student learning with 
an Open Day next Thursday, September 20th. A 

bus service will be provided, and we will begin 
with a shared lunch at 10 o’çlock.  We look 
forward to seeing as many parents as possible. 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen each 

day at Warlawurru School. Please ask 

your child if they chosen were today. 

Fairness =  the ability to make good judgements. 

M T W Th F 

36 48 41 41 44 

Our school enrolment is 52 students. 

Last week at Red Hill! 

 
Sr Alma Cabassi 

0419044136 

We welcome to our Catholic Community of Halls 

Creek visiting priest Fr Marcel Olebunne and Deacon 

Des. Deacon Des Neagle will be living in the Parish 

House and looks forward to meeting community mem-

bers soon. You may see him on the school bus run! 

Red Hill school students who have 

come to school regularly and be-

haved well will be rewarded with a 

swim tomorrow. Please allow chil-

dren to bring a towel and swimming 

clothes if they need them. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Open Day: A special Open Day will be held next Thursday September 20th 

All parents and families are warmly invited to attend. Open Day is a 

chance to see the children at work and to see the portfolio of their term’s 

efforts. Please come and help to make this day extra special for the chil-

dren. 
First Communion: Any children who have been Baptised Catholic are invited 

to participate in preparation to receive the Sacraments of Penance 

(Reconciliation) and Eucharist (First Communion). Parents and families inter-

ested in their children  preparing for the Sacraments should contact the Princi-

pal, Dean Savoia. 

Mark 8: 27-35  He asked them, “But who do you say that I am?” Peter an-

swered him, “You are the messiah”.   Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

 Five days of 

friendship, fun 

and learning. 


